
For the sixth year, 

Colorado Gov. Hickenlooper proclaimed  

Oct. 2017 Family and School Partnership 

in Education Month! Proclamations in 

English and Spanish are available on the 

State Advisory Council for Parent Involve-

ment in Education (SACPIE) webpage: 

On Oct. 5, 2017, the month’s Kickoff event was held at the Tivoli  

Student Union, on the Metro State University campus. Posters featured 

FSCP practices, and FSCP resources and materials were provided from 

CDE and various agencies. Schools, districts, and universities across Colo-

rado were recognized for practices they submitted to CDE for selection in 

the 3rd annual publication of Colorado Promising Partnership Practices; 

copies were distributed to attendees. 

Access online at: 

Family, School, and Community Partnering (FSCP) 

http://www.cde.state.co.us/
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Thanks to 

DR. Darcy 

Hutchins, 

CDE Family 

Partnership 

Director! 

http://www.cde.state.co.us/uip/promising_partnership_practices_2017  

http://www.cde.state.co.us/sacpie
http://www.cde.state.co.us/uip/promising_partnership_practices_2017

